
Clinton K. Bahrenburg
Warfordsburg, 57

Rev. Clinton K. "Clint" Bahren
burg, 57, of Lehman Road, War
fordsburg, Pa., died Tuesday, June
29, 2004, at Morgan County War
Memorial Hospital in Berkeley
Springs, W. Va.

Born April 10,1947, in Oceanside,
N.Y., he was the son of Maude
Frances Waldman Bahrenburg of
Warfordsburg and the late Richard
Bahrenburg Jr.

He was pastor of Buck Valley
Christian Church since June 20,1981.

He was a graduate of State Uni
versity ofNew York at Stoney Brook,
where he received a B.A. in social

work. He received a Master of Di

vinity degree from Westminster The
ological Seminary at Philadelphia.
He was ordained April 13,1986.

His credentials were held by Con
servative Congregational Christian
Conference. He was associate pastor
for one year in Ambler. Pa., after
graduating from seminary in 1979.
He was a member of the board of

trustees ofJoy-EI Ministries, a mem
ber of the Hancock Council of

Churches, Bedford County Minis-
terium, the Ministerial Fellowship of
Hollidaysburg. the Ministiy Com
mittee Conservative Congregation
al Christian Conference, and he was
the pastor-in-residence for War
fordsburg Senior Center.

Besides his mother, he is survived
by his wife, Debbie H. Harclerode
Balirenburg, whom he married July
18. 1987; one sister. Janese Bahren
burg of Avon Park, Fla.; four broth
ers: Richard and Bradley, both of
Long Island, N.Y.; Russell and Fred
erick, both ofBoca Raton, Fla.; and
14 nieces and nephews.

Services were held Friday. July 2,
2004. at 11:00 a.m. at Buck Valley
Christian Church, with Rev. Greg
Hughes, Rev. Richard Lang and Rev.
Robert Steinke ofuciatins:. Burial


